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Your May 24th issue of the MGC eShooter follows. A pdf version may 
also be downloaded from the web site. 
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The Summer Leagues…. 

Are off and running!!! We are in our 4th week already and even with the 

stinking weather we’re having there are some really good scores being 

turned in. Thank you to all that are participating this year and congratulations 

to those shooting the good scores. Now, there are some that haven’t been 

able to post a score for the leagues yet but no worry. Due to the Club being 

very busy with everything going on you have until July 1st to get caught up. 

Activity will settle down early June so there will be plenty of time to get them 

in. Have fun. 

 

The league placing is current on the website and the bulletin board in the 

kitchen area. www.MplsGunClub.com 

  

Volunteers needed…… 

MGC is again proud to host the season ending High School Trap and Skeet 

Championships. They will be held June 19, 20, 21. Skeet will be Wednesday 

and Thursday and Trap Friday. We need volunteers to 

help with “easy” tasks such as parking attendants, scorers, range safety 

officers, and food servers. You won’t be stuck in one spot all day and if you 

can spare a couple hours we would appreciate it. Let Mark know and we’ll get 

you on the list. Last year for the volunteers we hosted a very nice 

cookout…which we will do again. If you can spare the time you will be able to 

see some of the very best in the State compete in these venues. It is 

really fun to watch the young boys and girls shoot. Thanks in advance. 

  

Summer League Half Way Party…. 

Just a reminder. It almost seems like we just got started but we’re almost at 

the half-way point of the summer leagues. MGC will be serving burgers 

and brats starting Tuesday night, June 4th, from 4:00 PM until 8:00 PM. 

Wednesday and Thursday evening’s also. We look forward to seeing all the 

team’s every week and appreciate your support. We are allowing everyone to 

shoot back or forward until the end of June, then it will go to 1 week back 

http://www.mplsgunclub.com/


and 2 weeks forward to allow for everyone’s busy schedules. We want to 

make it as easy as we can to get your scores in. 

  

Congratulations to…… 

Bob Muehlenkamp a LONG TIME member of MGC, and a terrific Skeet 

shooter, was inducted into the MN Skeet Hall of Fame last month. A well-

deserved honor Bob. Bob is always willing and ready to help make the MGC 

Skeet shoots what they are setting up the computers and keeping the 

program going. If you happen to see him at MGC, tell ‘em Congrats. 

 

Also, Dave Osborn (photo below), the retired MN Vikings Running Back, 

SHOT HIS FIRST 25 STRAIGHT last month!!!! YAHOO for Dave. It took a few 

years for the young 76 year old to get it done and he said he was more 

nervous on that 25 th target than he was in the 3 Super Bowls he played in, 

but it’s in the history books now. That was the hard one Dave, the rest 

will come easy. Nice shooting. 

  

Upcoming Events…. 

June 1 & 2 High School Pre-State Trap Shoot 

June 4, 5, 6 League Half-Way Party 

June 7, 8, 9 MN Masters Skeet Shoot 

June 18 – 22 League off week 

June 19, 20, 21 High School Skeet/Trap Tournament 

June 28, 29, 30 MGC Handicap Trap Championship 

  

New Members…..and there’s a bunch. 

Thank you to everyone who has joined MGC this spring. I 

apologize if I’ve left someone out. Welcome to MGC. 

 

Darrel Spies, Roger White, Eric Hill, Jeff Ibinger, David Muehlenkamp, 
Mike Goetsch, Martin Asis, Curtis Vogen, Tom Gray, Kevin 
Fossum, Mathew Tonsager, Samuel Oelfke, Ralph Fee 
Mike Jacobs, Jeff Sorensen, Robert Frost, Joe Miller, Tim Mill, Adam 
Joachim, Curtis Webb, Ron Lambrecht, Neal Prahl, Woody 
Glazer, Brad Luke, Joe Schmitz, Cy Riepel, Chris Geizler, Chris 
Harvey, Eric Hanson, Lucas Koch, Gary Zarn, John Hoene, Jon 
Switala, John Hasper 



  

Have a great Summer!!!! 

  

Jim W 

  

  

 



 
  



 
  
  
  



VALLEY BUICK GMC 
Thinking of a 2019? Some cool new features.  Give Jerry or Gary (or Brett) 
a call. They are ready to help with anything you need. 
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